
 

MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE 

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au  

 

Dear Families, 

Please be sure to log on to your Centrelink account through mygov, this step is 

crucial to ensure you receive the New Childcare Package will be launching in July. 

We have also made changes to our payment cycles which will be charged on a 

fortnightly basis. We have also changed providers for all Direct debit accounts, if you 

require a new form please let us know.  

It has turned cold the past couple of days, please ensure your child has their jumper 

so they can join in outdoor activities. Our Health and Wellbeing program is underway 

and children are participating well. Mondays, we have Coach Archie for soccer and 

on Thursdays we have Coach Tim who teaches us Basketball. A survey will be sent 

out shortly for you to provide feedback, Children will also be asked to pick their top 5 

sports for next term.  

 We are very excited to announce that we will be having Vacation Care at Manly 

Vale this July, our programs have been emailed to all active families, if you would 

like to book please go to www.primaryoshcare.com.au to look at our program of 

activities and book your days. Numbers will be capped so please make sure you 

book early to secure a spot and receive the $5 early bird discount. The discount is 

active until 20 June.  

 

From the Manly Vale OSHC Team 
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